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          More News from Haiti:  
Our Friends of Ile-a-Vache contact, 
Bonnie Melichercik, has sent us and 
update on some exciting news from Haiti.  
Here are some of the news items: 

"Well things are getting back on track since the 
beginning of the pandemic. 
 

We have had the guys dig a small pond for minnows 
and install a broken cistern for the tiniest fish 
(starters)." 

"As suggested from the 
course Wagner took from 
a fish farm. 
 

The workers were paid 
with sails that were 
brought down by another 
sailor from donations 
given to Bruce." 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
"We also have started adding ducks to the coups, 
they seem much more disease resistant and the eggs 
are sold for more and they love the pond." 
 

Another "coup 
we have, by 
Wagner's house, 
we received it 
through a guy 
who had it built 
and came and 
went." 
 

 
"Wagner put in an area for the 
ducks to have water in one 
end of that coup." 
 

"The duck eggs are considered 
more nutritious, I have not 
verified that, but what I have 
been told by Bruce. We feed 
them corn." 
 

"Duck eggs are bigger than I thought they would be." 

"Bruce's wife Judy, sent money at 
Xmas for a celebration for the 
community." 
 

"They had rice, vegetables, fruit 
and seafood that was purchased 
by Judy." 
 

"And they harvested some fish," 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feed approx. 150 people,  
 

Good time had by all." 

 
 Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

January 19, 2021 
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